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I oppose the amendment requiring the inclusion of at least one ethics CLE credit be for the specified topics.  The
choice of topics for CLE attended should remain with the individual attorneys.  Racial equity and inclusion has
become a highly politicized subject and the forced attendance to "educational" programs that amount to political
indoctrination is incompatible with a politically neutral justice system.

Ronald Weston
Bar member 15612
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